
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE –January 26, 2016 

  
DEERFIELD BEACH – The City of Deerfield Beach will be providing bus service to the Broward 
Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) Southwest 10th Street Community workshop on Saturday, 
January 30, 2016. The workshop will provide the opportunity for public input on the consensus building 
initiative with the communities along the SW 10th Street corridor to discuss the future of the corridor 
between Florida’s Turnpike and I-95. 
  
Bus pick-up locations will include City Hall, Century Village Main Clubhouse, and Target on Hillsboro 
Boulevard & Powerline Road. Buses will be leaving each location promptly at 10am.  
  
Please contact the City Manager’s Office at 954.480.4263 to reserve a seat. Reservations must 
be made by Friday, January 29, 2016.  
  
If unable to attend the meeting all interested persons are encouraged to send a representative or 
express their views by email to info@SW10thstreetvision.org.  
  
For more information regarding the SW 10 Street corridor improvements please visit 
www.SW10thStreetvision.org. 
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